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Yorktown Road and Adams Road 
Roundabout  

Commencement of Works Notice 

       

 

 

This upgrade forms part of the State Government's 
election commitments, to upgrade, or investigate potential 
upgrades, in the northern suburbs.  

 

What’s happening 

Construction works are starting soon on the Yorktown Road and 

Adams Road roundabout at Elizabeth Downs. This upgrade includes 

construction of a new single lane roundabout, new and upgraded 

LED lighting, new kerb and gutter, and upgraded road surfaces to 

improve traffic flow and safety for all road users.  

Major construction is planned to be complete in March 2025, weather 

permitting. 

 

How this affects you 
From Thursday 26 September 2024, initial activities will start on site 

(including site establishment and vegetation removal). These 

activities will take around one week to complete prior to construction 

commencing. During these works, there will be speed restrictions in 

place. 

From Tuesday 8 October 2024 until late 2024 there will be no 

access to and from Adams Road from Yorktown Road. To keep 

everyone safe, local detours will be required, including outside of 

working hours. Please follow signage and the directions of onsite 

traffic controllers.  

Yorktown Road will remain open to two way traffic at all times. 

Speed restrictions will be in place during and outside of work hours 

until all works are completed.  

When 

Thursday 26 September to 
early 2025, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday between 
the hours of 7am and 5pm 

Some Saturday works may 
be required 

Where 

The junction of Yorktown 
Road and Adams Road, 
Elizabeth Downs 

More information 

Visit  www.dit.sa.gov.au 
/yorktownadams 

Email  
dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improving safety in the 
Northern Suburbs 

 

Making travel easier for 
all road users 

 

Enabling provision for 
future links into the 
Dwight Reserve South 

We are improving safety and reducing 
waiting times for motorists turning right 
out of Adams Road onto Yorktown Road, 
Elizabeth Downs. 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/
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Access to the Eastern Park Football Club and properties will be maintained. Should temporary access 

restrictions be required, affected residents will be contacted directly in advance. 

Pedestrians and cyclists, please be cautious when passing through work zones. Some areas might have 

limited access for safety. We'll put up signs to guide you to other routes if needed. 

Access to buses will be maintained, however, please check the latest updates on scheduled services at 

adelaidemetro.com.au 

During the works, there might be some noisy disruptions from time to time, but we'll do our best to keep 

the noise to a minimum. Some night works may be required to undertake asphalt works and pavement 

markings with advance notice to be provided.  
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